
Letter from NAACP Special Counsel Thurgood Marshall and attorney Donald 
Crichton to New York State Education Commissioner, September 23, 1943

Letter referencing desegregation petition of citizens of the village of Hillburn, Rockland County, and related documents. The 
documents were sent by Thurgood Marshall, Special Counsel of the National Association for the Advancement of Colored People 
(NAACP) Legal Defense and Educational Fund, Inc., and Donald Crichton, attorney for petitioners, to New York State Education 
Commissioner George D. Stoddard. 
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